
Happy Fall, dance family! 
October is a great time at the dance studio. We’ve been in classes for a few weeks and kiddos are getting used to 
new routines; it’s so fun to watch them learn! In this newsletter, I’ll give you the run-down on what to expect over the 
next several weeks. 
 
Dancewear Order from Rivals 
The first batch of Dancewear from Rivals has been handed out to students in classes! For those who don’t know what 
I’m talking about, here’s the deal - ALL students need to get a green studio t-shirt from Rivals Here is the link to their 
store: https://www.rivalsinc.com/fusiondanceworks.html  This will be worn for our Christmas Cabaret on December 
18th. Students in our 1st-12th grade combo classes will also need a set of Base Blacks (tank, spandex, and sweats) 
that are also available in our Rivals shop. These can be ordered at the same time as your green shirt, BUT they aren’t 
needed until our Spring Show. Please get these ordered ASAP to allow Rivals plenty of time to get the printing done.   
(Side note - there are second-hand items available at the studio. If you would like to take a look, please let me know.) 
 
Installment Payments  
If you’re paying in installments, you should have paid two payments by now. Please login to your Parent Portal to 
check on that. We’ll be following up with unpaid accounts next week to help you get current. 
…. 
Costume Fees Due December 1 
This one is self-explanatory ;) If you’re not sure if you still owe this, please log in to your Parent Portal. 
 
Class Observation Opportunities 
Parents of the Preschool and Kindergarten classes are invited to come watch and participate in classes the week of 
October 18th! Come see all the wonderful things your kiddos have been learning! 
 
CLASS CHANGES FOR THE MONTH 
THURSDAY, October 21st — There are NO CLASSES. Please come to class on MONDAY, October 18th at your same 
class time.   
 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 26th — There are NO CLASSES after 6pm. The 4pm 
class and 5:10 class will meet as scheduled (but class will end at 
6pm). The 6:20 Preschool Class should come on Monday, October 25th 
at 5:10pm, and the 7pm Kindergarten Class should come on Monday, 
October 25th at 5:50pm. If your dancer is not able to attend those   
Monday make-up classes, an additional make up-class will be held on 
Thursday, October 28th at 6pm. Preschool and kindergarten dancers will 
be combined for the Thursday make-up class. Please let me know which 
make-up class your dancer will attend. They are invited to wear their  
Halloween Costumes to their make-up class for Halloween Parties! 
 
Halloween Parties 
The week of October 25-29, we’ll be having HALLOWEEN PARTY DANCE 
CLASSES!  All dancers are welcome to wear their Halloween Costumes to 
class. We’ll dance a bit, play some games, enjoy a snack, and show off 
our costumes!  
 
I think that covers everything I needed to address! Thanks so much for 
taking the time to read our October Newsletter! 
 
Keep dancing,  
Miss Miranda 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

No Classes: October 21 & October 26 
(only after 6pm on the 25th) 
Halloween Parties: October 25-29 
Fall Tuition Payments Due: October 4 & 
November 8 
Costume Payment Due: December 1 
Christmas Cabaret: December 18 
Spring Session Begins: January 10 
Spring Tuition Payments Due: Jan. 10, 
Feb. 7, Mar. 7 

https://www.rivalsinc.com/fusiondanceworks.html
https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/fusiondanceworks

